Not enough evidence to arrest
anyone 1n Homewood bear
killing

By KRNV-TV

HOMEWOOD — California Game Wardens say they do not have enough
evidence right now to charge anyone with shooting the bear
found dead in Homewood last week. Game Warden Patrick Foy
tells News 4 they lack any conclusive evidence that would lead
them to the bear’s killer.

Michael Garton lives along the beach where the bear was found.
Foy says he was considered a person of interest, but declined
to answer questions by officials and has since hired an
attorney. Outraged residents allege Garton has a shotgun and
used it on the bear, but Foy says there is no proof of this.

Foy says dozens of people claim to have video of Garton with a
shotgun, but that video has not made it to the Department of
Fish and Game. Foy says, if this video exists, it needs to be
brought forward and could be used as evidence.
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